[bookmark: _GoBack]Hello,
We are excited to let you know that the ice will be returning to Uxbridge this season!
Thank you to everyone for your patience as we worked to get our season started in the time of COVID.
The facility has told us that they will begin the ice making process today and we can expect to be on the ice October 14th.  This will be our first day back to skating and all programs will run as planned.  If you already registered for a program and it began prior to October 14th, you can expect a refund for the missed classes/sessions within the week. Updated invoices will be emailed to you that will reflect the refund.
Here is a breakdown of when programs and levels will begin:
Wednesday October 14th – Senior, Intermediate & Junior STAR Skate sessions
Wednesday October 14th - Wednesday CanSkate
Sunday October 18th - Sunday CanSkate
Monday October 19th - Monday CanSkate
Please note that if you have or are signing up for CanSkate skaters MUST be able to skate on their own unassisted.  The coaches will have to maintain social distancing and will not be able to provide hands on assistance.  
We have protocols from Skate Ontario to follow and every facility has a set as well.  We are working to merge the protocols to ensure the safest return to skating possible. Please expect an email that outlines our return to the rink protocols prior to our first day back.
Attached you will find an updated brochure to view our programs and start dates.
If you would like to read the Skate Ontario Protocols we will be following please click this link:
https://skateontario.org/return-to-play/
If you would like to register for a program, click on the link below. Don’t delay as space is limited due to COVID protocols:
https://uxbridgesc.uplifterinc.com/
If you have any questions or concerns please contact us.  
We are looking forward to a safe return,
See you soon,
Uxbridge Skating club

